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The ITU-T appreciates the positive and cooperative relationship that the SSG has developed with 
3GPP during the previous study period, especially with respect to referencing 3GPP specifications 
as transposed by the 3GPP OPs. The Management Team of Study Group 19 (SG 19 - as the 
successor to the SSG) trusts that we will be able to continue to work well together on this aspect.  
 
ITU-T has taken a proactive stance with respect to global NGN standards. Mobility is now 
unquestionably recognized as a key dimension of NGN. A multi-Study Group effort is underway 
(with 13 as the Coordinator, with SGs 2, 11 and 19 as major participants, and with other SGs 
contributing their expertise as well) to make the best use of available resources for this work. There 
is a widespread spirit of cooperation and collaboration, and no duplication, in this area, and SG 19 
intends to be proactive in supporting this work and this mode of operation. We look forward to a 
fruitful relationship with 3GPP, and other fora, as we work together towards our common goals. 
 
3GPP CN and SA are again invited to provide comments on draft Q.TRMMR to ensure that it is 
technically correct and in line with 3GPP Mobility Management specifications. This document was 
made available to SA#25 in Palm Springs in document SP-040538 as part of the liaison statement 
from the Q.2/SSG Rapporteurs meeting in San Diego, 9-11 August 2004. This LS is also available 
at http://ties.itu.int/u/imt2000/imt2000/ls/q2-SDiego-04-08-2004/outgoing/LS%20to%203GPPs.zip 
(TIES account required.) 
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We thank you for your reply contained in 3GPP document SP-040677, but SG 19 would greatly 
appreciate further feedback on this document both from 3GPP itself as well as from individual 
companies. 
 
SG 19 will be meeting in Geneva 13-17 December 2004 and our work plan includes consideration 
of draft Q.TRMMR for approval as a Supplement at this meeting. We would kindly ask that you 
forward any response to this request electronically to ensure that we may give it due consideration 
before the close of our meeting. 

_________________ 


